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June 4, 2013 

 

Central Texas Library System 

5555 North Lamar Blvd. 

Ste. L-115 

Austin, TX 78751 

Attn: S. Simpson 

 

Dear Central Texas Library System: 

 

I’m the president of Peek-A-Book LLC.  We create dazzling audio-visual previews of 

children’s picture books in the library’s collection and display them in eye-catching 

touchscreen kiosks to inspire children to read the books. 

 

We recently lowered our kiosk pricing by approximately 50% in an effort to help libraries 

in these challenging budgetary times. 

 

As a commitment to serving your member libraries, Peek-A-Book would like to offer your 

organization an additional 10% discount off our already reduced pricing. 

 

In business for 10 years, Peek-A-Book has hundreds of satisfied library customers across 

the country.  Our commitment to customer service is unparalleled.  As a reference, please 

contact Tamara Golubski at the Richarson Public Library. 

 

I would be pleased to answer any questions you may have. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Scott Browning 
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